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School Improvement Goal:   At all levels, we will work to increase parent engagement by   

                                             improving communication school-wide.   

 

 

 

 

Kathleen Elementary 

Phone: 863.853.6030 

3515 Sherertz Rd 

Lakeland, FL 33810 

Fax: 863-853-6033 

Website:   

http://kes.polk-fl.net/ 

Like us on Facebook: 

https://www.facebook.com/kathleenelementary/ 

School Hours: 

7:45 a.m.-2:45 p.m. 

Ms. Caballero ELA 

Mrs. Christensen ELA 

Ms. Schroeder Math/Science 

Ms. Zapata Match/Science 

English Language Arts Math 

Students will be able to 

determine the meaning of 

words and phrases as they 

are used in literature and 

informational text. They will 

also quote accurately when 

explaining what the text 

says explicitly and when 

drawing inferences from the 

text. 

 

Students will use parentheses and 

brackets to group an expression 

within a multi-step expression. 

Now to be referred to as GEMA 

6x3-2= 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Answer 16  

Writing  Science/Social Studies 

This year students will focus 
on writing for the purposes 

of informative, opinion, 
narrative, analysis, and 

research. 

In science, students will be 
able to recognize and explain 

the importance of repeated 
trials.  Students will be able 

to recognize and explain that 
when scientific investigations 

are carried out, the evidence 
produced by those 
investigations should be 

replicable by others. 

 
UPCOMING DATES TO 

REMEMBER 
 

9/9-9/13 Book Fair 

9/11 Early Dismissal 

9/12 Open House 5:30-7:00 

9/16 Teacher Work Day 

9/18 Picture Day in Uniform 

 

Kathleen Elementary Cougars:  
Persevere, are Respectful, have Integrity, are Dependable, and 

Encourage one another!  

 

Students NEWS FLASH!!! 
We would like to take the 

opportunity to welcome back 

all of our returning KES 

families, as well as those of 

you who are new to us this 

year! The 5th grade staff is 

thrilled and looking forward to 

an outstanding school year and 

we know it will be the best one 

yet! 

Students are working daily 
to earn 25 red tickets to 

participate in this month’s 
PBIS reward on 

September 27th 
 

HOMEWORK  
READ 30 MINUTES 

 

          (5th) Grade News 

http://kes.polk-fl.net/

